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February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: February Half Term - 12  to 16 February 2024 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind families that school will close for the half term on Friday 9 

February at 3.10pm.  School will re-open on Monday 19 February for all year groups at the usual time. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of some important procedures.   

 

Attendance: 

Regular school attendance for your daughter is essential in minimising the potential long-term impact of 

the pandemic on her education, well-being, and broader development.  We recognise the value of social 

interactions and friendships at school, emphasising the importance of students being present for a smoother 

learning experience. 

 

If there are concerns about your daughter attending school, please reach out to the school directly. 

Moreover, I kindly advise against withdrawing your daughter from school for a family holiday or any other 

term-time leave during this period. 

 

Punctuality: 

Beyond maintaining excellent attendance, punctuality is equally significant.  Late arrivals not only disrupt 

the beginning of the day but also impact the learning experiences of others, causing students to miss 

essential information. 

 

Your co-operation in adhering to these guidelines ensures a positive and effective learning environment for 

all students.  Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support.  If you have any concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school directly. 

 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Delaney 

Assistant Headteacher 
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